Hi Jerri,

When Derek announced that the December 2021 meeting would be his last, it reminded me that Municipal Council had made a special appointment at their meeting on June 11, 2019 for both Derek and I to remain on LACH despite being beyond the maximum length of service (see the attached letter). This additional term ended on June 30, 2021.

So considering this agreement, I am retiring from the LACH effective immediately.

I am thankful for the opportunity to have served on the committee and wish it much success with its recommendations concerning London's cultural heritage.

Best wishes,

John